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From the Regius Professor of Medieire, Oxford.
Sept. 21st, 10.

Dear Garrison:-

Many thanks for your papers which were most interesting.
The one on the bone called Luz is extraordinarily so.

I am very sorry to have missed you in Washington, I was
over on purpose to see Dr. Fletcher. Though he looks thin it
was nice to see him so bright and well. Iy love to him.

Sincerely yours,

Wm. Osler.
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